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                Thursday 20th October 2022 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 Parents 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to invite you to the Year 3 and Year 4 Reading Workshop on Thursday 

3rd November 2022, 2.30pm-3.15pm, in the Top Hall.  

 

This is an opportunity for you to find out about how reading is taught, the 

strategies we use and tips on how to support your child/ren with their reading at 

home.  

 

The last part of the workshop, we will invite your child/ren to come and spend 

time reading to you.  

 

I look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Neate,  

Year 4 teacher 

English Lead.  
 


